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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Office of the Secretary

Washington, D.C. 20201

April 9, 1986

MEMORANDUM TO: Members, Domestic Policy Council
Agent Orange Working Group (AOWC

FROM : Dr. Peter E.M. Beach
Executive Secretary
Domestic Policy Council, AOWG

SUBECT : Quail Run, Missouri, Dixoin Study Briefing

On Thursday, April 17, 1986, Dr. Barry Johnson of the
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) and
Dr. Henry Falk of CDC's Center for Environmental Health (CEH)
will hold a pre-publication briefing on the results of a study
of persons who were exposed to dioxin-contaminated waste oil
that was sprayed on a dirt road at the Quail Run Mobile Home
Park in Gray Summit, Missouri, in 1971. AOWG members and
others, including representatives from the Environmental
Protection Agency and the Department of Justice are invited to
attend the briefing.

The Quail Run study was conducted by CEH in cooperation
with ATSDR, under the Department's Superfund authorities.
Results are scheduled for publicatioon in the Journal of the
American Medical Association and in CDC's Morbidity and
Mortality Weekly Report on Friday, April 18, 1986.

The briefing will be held at 10:30 a.m. in the
Secretary's Conference Room (Stonehenge). Please come to the
Sixth Floor Reception area of the Hubert H. Humphrey Building,
200 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C.
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